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· The last meeting for the Dolphin Dispatch will be May 25th in room C48 until 3pm. Please see Ms. Castellano's latest post on the Google Classroom

· There will be NO late buses or after school activities today, Monday, May 23. 

· Any 6th and 7th grade students interested in participating in a fall sport must have a valid sports physical. Please check with the Nurse to make sure your physical is valid for the fall. Your physical is not based on a school calendar year. It is based on the date you got your physical done from your doctor. Fall sports are Girls Volleyball, Boys and Girls Soccer, Boys and Girls Cross Country and Girls Field Hockey. Last day to hand in sports physical is August 18,2022  
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